
Notice of 2024 Mental Health & Women’s Safety Summit 

 

The Okaloosa County Commission on the Status of Women’s 2024 Summit will be held on June 14, 2024 

at Northwest Florida State College located at 100 E College Blvd, Niceville, FL 32578 from 9a.m.-2p.m. 

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss Mental Health and Women’s Safety. 

 This is not a meeting of the Board of County Commissioners, nor is it governed by the provisions of 

section 286.011, Florida Statutes. However, two or more members of the Board of County 

Commissioner may be in attendance. The public is welcomed to attend.    

To register, participants can go to https://occsw.com/occsw-news/2024-mental-health-womens-safety-

summit/ 
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